
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest 

Year 4 was busy last Friday afternoon when they walked into the village to deliver our Harvest hampers. This year 

we delivered to residents of Bentinck Crescent, Mitford Avenue, Hebron Avenue and 

Cavendish Square. All the residents who received a hamper were delighted and we have 

received many lovely comments and cards. Photos of the afternoon can be seen on our 

website. 

 

Cancer Run 

Although it seems a long time ago now, thank you to all of our runners who took part in this. Mrs Tantum and Mrs 

Welsh, along with 4 children, attended a presentation evening in Newcastle last week, where we were presented 

with our certificate and trophy. We raised £1012.56. Thank you to everyone who donated. 

 

 

Parents Evenings 

A reminder that Nursery Parents Evenings are Monday 12
th

 October and Tuesday 13
th

 October. If you have yet to 

sign up please speak with Mrs Miller or Mrs Layton. 

 

For the rest of the school the Parents Evenings are on:  

Monday 19
th

 October (Reception – Year 5)  

Tuesday 20
th

 October (Year 1 only)  

Wednesday 21
st

 October (Reception, Year 2 – Year 5). 

 

Sheets will be available in the large hall from Monday morning to sign up for a slot. Our governors have expressed 

an interest to be present at the Parents Evening and so representatives of our governing body will be available to 

chat to on the Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday evenings in the large hall.  

 

In addition to the above, our catering manager, Mrs Armstrong, will also be available to chat to, along with a 

selection of her delicious meals to try. All of the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free 

school meal which is paid for by the government. At the minute there are only about 75% of our children in those 

years taking the free school meal. If your child doesn’t have a school meal, try to find a spare minute on Parents 

Evening to try the food on offer. 

 

School Photographs 

These will be on Tuesday 13
th

 October. Family groups with children who do not attend our 

school are at 8.30am. Family groups within school will be taken within the school day. 

 

Bookshop 

A reminder that children do have the opportunity to save a little bit of money each week towards the bookshop. 

Our bookshop contains high quality books at a significantly reduced price. Savings day is on a Tuesday and the 

smallest amount to save is 50p. 

 

Friends of Pegswood Primary School – Bingo night Friday 16
th

 October 

Tickets for this popular event are on sale now priced at £1.50 for adults and 50p for children. This includes 

admission and a hot dog! 
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